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 “…responsible stewardship of wildlife and habitat.” 
 

 

October 3, 2024 

 

 

 

 

Folks, we believe it is finally over and we are gearing up to open to new patients on Oct 21, 2024! 

 

We want to take a moment to express our deepest gratitude to Mayor Ben Nadolski, CEO Mara 

Brown, and the entire Ogden City administration for their incredible support. 

 

It’s been a long hard road, but Wednesday evening, during our Planning Commission meeting, we 

were overwhelmed by the outcome—thanks to Mara's efforts, the conditions for our new mews 

(outdoor raptor enclosures) were waived!  

 

This is such a huge relief for our Wildlife Rehabilitation Center and ensures we can continue to focus 

on what we do best … caring for Utah’s precious wildlife. 

 

The Administration’s willingness to listen to our concerns and make adjustments has made a world of 

difference for us. We are so grateful to be part of a community where our city leaders truly care and 

work alongside organizations like ours.  

 

From the bottom of our hearts, thank you for standing with us and helping us move forward. 

 

Together, we can continue making a positive impact on the wildlife we serve. 

 

With gratitude, 

 

The Wildlife Rehabilitation Center of Northern Utah Team 

 

 

 

 

Through wildlife rehabilitation and education, we will empower the community 

to engage in conservation and responsible stewardship of wildlife and habitat. 


